
From: Jessica Vasquez <jessica@aldermancarlosrosa.org>  
Sent: Thursday, August 19, 2021 11:46 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: In-kind Donations Received 
 

 
Hello Steve,  
 
Our office received a candy box of Ferrero Rocher candies (48 pieces) from a constituent yesterday 
on August 18, 2021. The retail value ranges from $33 - 35 dollars based on my google search. Our office 
is putting it at the front desk for staff and residents.  
 
Additionally, our office is organizing a Back to School Fair and has solicited and received several 
donations for different entities. I know we've talked about events, and while they are technically not in-
kind donations for our office because they will be given to the public, to be on the safe side, I wanted to 
report them to you.  
 
59 boxes of school supplies from Cradles to Crayons -- each box includes (kleenex, a notebook, a 
calculator, color pencils, crayons, folder, a pencil sharpener, glue, scissors) 
500 backpacks from Berman Nissan of Chicago 
About 250 children's books and Spanish books from Books 4 Cause 
500 water bottles from Tony's  
75 donuts from Tony's 
30 apples from Tony's 
100  disposable plates, napkins, cups, spoons, forks, knives from Tony's 
 
Let me know if you have any questions about the items donated to our office or if you require further 
detail.  
 
Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
-- 

Jessica Vásquez | Chief of Staff 

Alderman Carlos Ramirez-Rosa | 35th Ward 
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